
Information Item 
 

Date: December 15, 2020 

To: Mayor, Mayor Pro Tempore, and Members of the City Council 

From: 
Damon Dequenne, Assistant City Manager 

Toneq’ McCullough, Director of Transportation 

Subject: 

Business 40 Multi-Use Path Update 
 

Strategic Focus Area: Quality Transportation  

Strategic Objective:  No 

Strategic Plan Action Item:  No 

Key Work Item:  Yes 

 

 

The Department of Transportation staff will present information on findings related to the Multi-

Use Path (MUP) bridge relocation request made during the Public Works Committee meeting in 

November.   

 


